
Sunday Lunch @ The Bickerton 
 
 
Sunday 30 January 2022 by Linda & Joe Cleary 
  
It was a pleasure to be part of the group of 30 Members at the Bickerton Poacher 
on Sunday.  As usual, we had our own room (with the bowling alley) so were quite 
contained – until we were led up in groups to the excellent Carvery.  Last time we 
were at the Bickerton the meal had to be ‘plated’ due to Covid restrictions – so it 
was good to be back to ‘normal’. 
  
Some members hadn’t seen each other for nearly two years, so there was a lot of 
catching up to be done!   
  
John Smith said a few words, firstly thanking Pryce and Kath Davies for organising 
the lunch on our behalf; reminding us that the lunch was taking the place of the 
January and February Noggins; and announcing that the March Noggin (Thursday 3 
March) will be held in the same room at the Bickerton Poacher (not at Holt Lodge).   
  
The Events team have been busy and John will be circulating a summary of the 
planned events for the year shortly.  I didn’t check both Car Parks, but I did see five 
Morgans in one of them.   Happy motoring! 
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